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December 8, 19if9

Mr, Marriner S. Eccles 
Board of Governors 
Federal Reserve System 
Washington, D, C.
Dear Mr. Eccles:

On behalf of all of those attending the forum
the other evening we certainly appreciate all that you 
did to make this the most successful forum we have ever 
held in the past sixteen years. Your comments were 
exceedingly interesting and they certainly gave everyone 
a great deal to think about. I only wish that you could 
have had more time.

From the bottom of our hearts we want to thank 
you for joining with the group.

Most sincerely,

Gilbert MacKay

GM/jd
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